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Direct Tel: 03000 268036  
Fax:  

email: foi@durham.gov.uk 
Your ref:  
Our ref: 19698333 

    
7 June 2012 

          
 
Dear S Hogarth 
 
Freedom of Information – Response to Request 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to  Exemptions to Contract 
Regulations - EU Threshold  received on 15 May 2012 which has now been 
considered.  
 
You requested: Could you please tell me how many contracts that exceeded the 
        EU threshold for public procurement, £173,934, were exempted  
        from contract regulations under the authority's contract  
        regulations exemptions procedures? 
 

On 16 May 2012 you provided the following clarification: 
 
 Could you please provide me with data for the last five years? 

 
 
Our response:  
 
On the 1st April 2009 the seven district councils and the county council merged to 
become one new unitary authority.  The former district councils were responsible 
for their own procurement activity and were governed by their own Contract 
Procedure Rules and Constitution. 
 
We are therefore unable to provide information for the former district councils prior 
to local government reorganisation. 
 
We have provided information since the inception of the Unitary Authority in April 
2009.   
 
Since  1st April 2009 24 contracts exceeded the EU threshold for public 
procurement. 
 
   
I hope that this information is of assistance; however, if you are dissatisfied with 
the handling of your request, please contact: 
  
The Information Management Team  
Durham County Council 
Assistant Chief Executive’s Office 
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Room 4/140 
County Hall 
Durham 
DH1 5UF 
Tel: 03000 268038 
Email: foi@durham.gov.uk 
 
After you have exhausted our internal appeals procedure, you also have a right of 
appeal to the Information Commissioner at:  
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 01625 545 745 
Fax: 01625 524 510 
Email: casework@ico.gsi.gov.uk.   
 
Most of the documents that we provide in response to Freedom of Information  
requests will be subject to copyright protection.  In most cases, the copyright will 
be owned by Durham County Council.  The copyright in other documents may be 
owned by another person or organisation, as indicated on the documents 
themselves.  
 
You are free to use any documents supplied for your own use, including for non-
commercial research purposes.  The documents may also be used for the 
purposes of news reporting.  However, any other type of re-use, for example, by 
publishing the documents or issuing copies to the public will require the 
permission of the copyright owner.  
 
For documents where the copyright is owned by Durham County Council, please 
contact me for details of the conditions on re-use.  
 
For documents where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation, 
you would need to apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christine Paciorek 
Freedom of Information Officer 
Information Management  
Durham County Council 
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